Town of Greene Selectmen's Meeting AUGUST 14, 1996

Minutes will not become official until accepted at the next regular Selectmen's Meeting on August 26, 1996.

Attendance: Timothy Doyle, Chairman

Kevin Mower Maurice Levasseur William Nickerson Ronald Grant

Judy Biggar, Town Manager

Sally Ann Hebert, Recording Secretary

Tim called the Selectmen's Meeting to order at 7:30 PM.

The Board voted unanimously to have CH Stevenson finish the remaining 600' of section # 2 on the Lane Road for \$4800, on Moe's motion and Bill's second.

Tim brought the Board up to date on Code Enforcement Office issues. The Board voted unanimously to support the CEO even if it means going to the Lawyer on Ron's motion and Kevin's second.

The Board discussed there is a white car going around collecting money for fire victims. To their knowledge there is no collection going on.

The Board voted unanimously to adjourn on Kevin's motion and Moe's second.

The meeting adjourned at 8:05 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Sally Ann Hebert Recording Secretary

Accepted and Approved,

Chairman, Board of Selectmen